
 

Inspired by the Gospel of Jesus Christ, the Holy Family Catholic School community commits to 
fostering deepening faith, academic excellence, and responsibility for self and concern for others. 

 
9800-3 Baymeadows Road                  Jacksonville, Florida 32256 

904-645-9875 (office)                             904-899-6060 (fax) 

January 10, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you for choosing Holy Family Catholic School for your children. I truly appreciate your 
ongoing commitment and support to provide your children with the highest quality Catholic 
education, putting them on the path to college and heaven. 
 

Preparations are underway for the 2022-23 school year. As a current family, re-enrollment is 
available beginning today Monday, January 10, 2022 until Monday, January 31, 2022. All re-
enrollment must be completed online through RenWeb. Please take advantage of this early 
registration period to confirm your place for the 2022-23 school year and a registration fee of 
$200 per student. We cannot guarantee placement once open enrollment for new families 
begins and the registration fee increases to $300 per student after January 31, 2022. 
 

Siblings of current students may apply for admission during this re-enrollment period. These 
applications will be prioritized over new families if received on or before January 31, 2022. 
 

For your convenience, I have also attached the following updated documents for the 2022-23 
school year: 
 

• 2022-23 Important Dates & Deadlines 
• K-8 & Preschool Tuition & Fees 
• K-8 Scholarships 
• K-8 Scholarships Application (required for each family wishing to receive a K-8 tuition 

scholarship and due January 31, 2022) 
• After School Care (ASC) Rates 

 

You will notice increases to our Tuition and Fees. The tuition increases are determined 
primarily to account for the increases in the salary and benefits for our outstanding faculty 
and staff. The increase to fees is to account for the rising costs of other expenses including 
but not limited to textbooks, technology, educational supplies, building maintenance. 
 

Thank you again for being a valued member of the Holy Family community.  
 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 
Matthew J. Moloney, Principal 


